
From: David Herres
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 7:13:18 PM

Greetings:

Along with my family, I feel strongly that Northern Pass should not be
permitted to ignore the law. In my view, it clearly states that towns
are the only entities that can permit utilities to excavate under town
roads. The law couldn't be clearer. It is right there in black and
white. Let's set an example for our children that the law is to be
respected by everyone.

Best Regards,

David
David Herres
In New Hampshire:
80 Old Barn Road, Clarksville, NH 03592
(603) 246-7007
In Florida:
9126 85th Street, Vero Beach, Florida 32967
(772) 202 7224
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